ST. MARY'S COUNTY GOVERNMENT

COMMISSIONERS OF ST. MARY'S COUNTY



James R. Guy, President Michael L. Hewitt, Commissioner Tom Jarboe, Commissioner Todd B. Morgan, Commissioner John E. O'Connor, Commissioner

January 24, 2017

Honorable Delegate Deborah Rey, Chairman St. Mary's Delegation House Office Building, Room 319 6 Bladen Street Annapolis, MD 21401-1991

Dear Delegate Rey,

In response to your request of January 17, 2017 (attached), the Commissioners of St. Mary's County voted 4-1 on January 24, 2017 to support your proposed alcohol bills establishing an art establishment license and a beauty salon beer and wine license in St. Mary's County. I have also enclosed supporting documentation received during this period.

We appreciate the introduction of these bills and believe these bills will benefit the citizens of St. Mary's County. We look forward to working with you on this and other initiatives throughout the session.

Sincerely,

COMMISSIONERS OF ST. MARY'S COUNTY

James R. Guy.

Commissioner President

CSMC/jc/cf T:consent2017/20

Cc: Senator Stephen Waugh
Delegate Gerald Clark
Delegate Matthew Morgan
Commissioner Michael L. Hewitt
Commissioner Tom Jarboe
Commissioner Todd B. Morgan
Commissioner John E. O'Connor
Rebecca B. Bridgett, Ed.D., County Administrator
George Sparling, County Attorney